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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2017 12:55 PMTo: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearingsCc: cdcarter1787@yahoo.comSubject: RLH CO 17-21, 1183 Bradley Street

I just talked to Christopher D. Carter.  He called because he did not get something in the mail about his Legislative Hearing.  I informed him that his hearing was today at 11:00 a.m., and that I had sent him an e-mail.  He said that he has not checked his e-mails.    I rescheduled him to Tuesday, August 1, 11:00 a.m. and told him the location.  -Racquel   
From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)  Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 12:42 PM To: 'cdcarter1787@yahoo.com' Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings Subject: 1183 Bradley Street  Mr. Carter,  I have your Application for appeal on the Correction Notice dated July 12, 2017.  The Legislative Hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, July 25, 2017, 11:00 a.m.  The location is Room 330 City Hall, 15 Kellogg Boulevard West, Saint Paul, MN  55102.  Have a good day.  Racquel Naylor City Council Offices Suite 310 City Hall 15 Kellogg Boulevard West Saint Paul, MN  55102 651-266-8585  


